
Attention: Mr Paul Kelly, Chairman Gas Marketing Code Consultative Committee  

Dear Mr Kelly  

We have examined the Authority's Decision concerning proposed amendments to the Gas Marketing 
Code of Conduct and considered the proposed amendments to the Code. 

From the experience and perspective of the Energy Ombudsman Western Australia, the Decision 
appears appropriate and we have no further comments. 

Yours sincerely  

Wayne Mann 
Director Energy Ombudsman 
                                                                                       
Energy Ombudsman, Western Australia 
Free, independent and fair dispute resolution  
Level 12, St Martins Tower 
44 St Georges Terrace 
Perth Western Australia 6000 
 
Telephone    (08) 9220 7511 
Facsimile      (08) 9220 7599 
Email             wayne.mann@ombudsman.wa.gov.au 
Website         www.ombudsman.wa.gov.au/energy  
   
ATTENTION: The information in this e-mail message and any attachments is confidential, possibly privileged and intended 
only for the addressee(s). Access to this e-mail by anyone else is unauthorised. If you are not the intended recipient you are 
not permitted to forward, print, copy or use this e-mail and any attachment in any way or act in reliance on any information 
contained in it. 
 
If you receive this e-mail in error please inform the Energy Ombudsman, Western Australia, by return e-mail or telephone on 
(08) 9220 7588, before deleting this message. 
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